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1) What Electronic Patient Record system (EPR) do you use and when does the contract with your 
present supplier end?  
We use SystmOne, Lilie. EOS and SOEL and our contract ends in 2020 
 
2) Will you be going out to procurement for a replacement for the above system within the next 3 
years?  
No 
 
3) If you are going out to procurement please can you advise what date and through which 
procurement route?  
Not applicable, as per question 3.  
 
4) Please can you provide details of the year 1 contract value for this system and yearly ongoing 
costs?  
This is a bulk five year contract, the total value of which is £1.4 million.  
 
5) Please can you contribute the name and contact details of the organisations -  a) CIO, and b) IT 
Director  
a) We do not have a CIO, our CE is Matthew Winn who can be contacted on matthew.winn@nhs.net 
or 01480 308222. 
b) We do not have an IT Director, our Head of ICT is James Gingell who can be contacted on  
ccs-tr.ICT@nhs.net or 01480 308222.  
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